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  Snow Crash Neal Stephenson,2003-08-26 Now
featuring never-before-seen material, the
“brilliantly realized” (The New York Times Book
Review) breakthrough novel from visionary author
Neal Stephenson, a modern classic that predicted
the metaverse and inspired generations of Silicon
Valley innovators Hiro lives in a Los Angeles
where franchises line the freeway as far as the
eye can see. The only relief from the sea of logos
is within the autonomous city-states, where law-
abiding citizens don’t dare leave their mansions.
Hiro delivers pizza to the mansions for a living,
defending his pies from marauders when necessary
with a matched set of samurai swords. His home is
a shared 20 X 30 U-Stor-It. He spends most of his
time goggled in to the Metaverse, where his avatar
is legendary. But in the club known as The Black
Sun, his fellow hackers are being felled by a
weird new drug called Snow Crash that reduces them
to nothing more than a jittering cloud of bad
digital karma (and IRL, a vegetative state).
Investigating the Infocalypse leads Hiro all the
way back to the beginning of language itself, with
roots in an ancient Sumerian priesthood. He’ll be
joined by Y.T., a fearless teenaged skateboard
courier. Together, they must race to stop a
shadowy virtual villain hell-bent on world
domination.
  SHADOWS OF FLAMES ,1915
  Kandinsky Compositions Magdalena
Dabrowski,Wassily Kandinsky,1995 Essay by
Magdalena Dabrowski. Foreword by Richard E.
Oldenburg.
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  Idols Behind Altars Anita Brenner,2012-10-23
Critical study ranges from pre-Columbian times
through the 20th century to explore Mexico's
intrinsic association between art and religion;
the role of iconography in Mexican art; and the
return to native values. Unabridged reprint of the
classic 1929 edition. 118 black-and-white
illustrations.
  Music from a Speeding Train Harriet
Murav,2011-08-15 Music from a Speeding Train
challenges the view that there was no Jewish
culture in the Soviet Union by exploring over one
hundred Russian and Yiddish works from the 1920s
to the turn of the 21st century.
  Frank and Co Co de Kloet,2022-02-22 With this
book, the Zappa fan will get a glimpse into Frank
that I don't believe any other book written by him
or about him expresses. And us Zappa fans love
that. Thank you, Co. - Steve Vai I think the best
way to start when somebody says something can't be
done, just look at them and say: why not? - Frank
Zappa, Los Angeles, 1990 Co de Kloet and Frank
Zappa were friends for many years, and during that
time Co recorded nearly every conversation the two
men had. They also corresponded frequently--about
life, music, politics, and much more besides--and
this book offers a unique chronicle of their
friendship, from their first meeting in 1977 to
Zappa's death in 1993. Co is renowned as an expert
on Zappa's music, but this book is about far more
than that, and is unlike any other collection of
interviews. As his son Dweezil writes in his
foreword, Frank was a reluctant and sometimes
combative interviewee, yet his conversations with
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Co were open and wide-ranging. Through more than
two decades of these discussions, Frank & Co
reveals a thoughtful, sensitive, and expansive
Zappa, offering readers new insights into the life
and career of one of the great masters of
twentieth-century American music. It also includes
Co's favourite memories of Frank, as well as
interviews with Zappa alumni Flo & Eddie, Jimmy
Carl Black, Pamela Zarubica, and Don van Vliet,
aka Captain Beefheart.
  The Evolution of Goth Culture Karl
Spracklen,Beverley Spracklen,2018-08-15 In this
book, Spracklen and Spracklen use the idea of
collective memory to explore the controversies and
boundary-making surrounding the genesis and
progression of the modern gothic alternative
culture. They suggest that the only way for goth
culture to survive is if it becomes transgressive
and radical again.
  Male Fantasies Klaus Theweleit,1987
  German Pop Music Uwe Schütte,2017-01-11 The
development of German pop music represents a
fascinating cultural mirror to the history of
post-war Germany, reflecting sociological changes
and political developments. While film studies is
an already established discipline, German pop
music is currently emerging as a new and exciting
field of academic study. This pioneering companion
is the first volume to provide a comprehensive
overview of the subject, charting the development
of German pop music from the post-war period
'Schlager' to the present 'Diskursrock'. Written
by acknowledged experts from Germany, the UK and
the US, the various chapters provide overviews of
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pertinent genres as well as focusing on major
bands such as CAN, Kraftwerk or Rammstein. While
these acts have shaped the international profile
of German pop music, the volume also undertakes
in-depth examinations of the specific German
contributions to genres such as punk, industrial,
rap and techno. The survey is concluded by an
interview with the leading German pop theorist
Diedrich Diederichsen. The volume constitutes an
indispensible companion for any student, teacher
and scholar in the area of German studies
interested in contemporary popular culture.
  David Bowie ,
  Mary, the Queen of the House of David and Mother
of Jesus Alexander Stewart Walsh,1892
  Apocalypse Culture Adam Parfrey,2012-03-01 An
unorthodox sociological approach to contemporary
apocalyptic thought.
  The First Church of Christ, Scientist, and
Miscellany Mary Baker Eddy,1913
  One Chord Wonders Dave Laing,2015-05-01
Originally published in 1985, One Chord Wonders
was the first full-length study of the glory years
of British punk rock. The book argues that one of
punk’s most significant political achievements was
to expose the operations of power in the British
entertainment industries as they were thrown into
confusion by the sound and the fury of musicians
and fans. Through a detailed examination of the
conditions under which punk emerged and then
declined, Dave Laing develops a view of the music
as both complex and contradictory. Special
attention is paid to the relationship between punk
and the music industry of the late 1970s, in
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particular the political economy of the
independent record companies through which much of
punk was distributed. The rise of punk is also
linked to the febrile political atmosphere of
Britain in the mid-1970s. Using examples from a
wide range of bands, individual chapters use the
techniques of semiology to consider the radical
approach to naming in punk (from Johnny Rotten to
Poly Styrene), the instrumental and vocal sound of
the music, and its visual images. Another section
analyses the influence of British punk in Europe
prior to the music’s division into “real punk” and
“post-punk” genres. The concluding chapter
critically examines various theoretical
explanations of the punk phenomenon, including the
class origins of its protagonists and the
influential view that punk represented the latest
in a line of British youth “subcultures.” There is
also a chronology of the punk era, plus
discographies and a bibliography.
  Popular Music Roy Shuker,2005 With 'Key Concepts
in Popular Music', Roy Shuker presents a
comprehensive A-Z glossary of the main terms and
concepts used in the study of popular music.
  Sounds Wassily Kandinsky,2019-09-13 Now in an
updated English edition with full color
illustrations, Kandinsky's fascinating and witty
artist's book represents a crucial moment in the
painter's move toward abstraction.
  Goth Paul Hodkinson,2002-10-01 Goths represent
one of the most arresting, distinctive and
enduring subcultures of recent times. The
dedication of those involved to a lifestyle which,
from the outside, may appear dark and sinister,
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has spawned reactions ranging from admiration to
alarm. Until now, no one has conducted a full-
scale ethnographic study of this fascinating
subcultural group. Based on extensive research by
an 'insider', this is the first. Immersing us in
the potent mix of identities, practices and values
that make up the goth scene, the author takes us
behind the faade of the goth mystique. From dress
and musical tastes to social habits and the use of
the internet, Hodkinson details the inner workings
of this intriguing group. Defying postmodern
theories that claim media and commerce break down
substantive cultural groupings, Hodkinson shows
how both have been used by goths to retain, and
even strengthen, their group identity. Hodkinson
provides a comprehensive reworking of subcultural
theory, making a key contribution to the
disciplines of sociology, cultural studies, youth
studies, media studies, and popular music studies.
Readable and accessible, this groundbreaking book
presents a unique chance to engage with a
contemporary, spectacular culture.
  The Aesthetic Field Arnold Berleant,2002-06-01
Arguing that traditional answers to the question
What is art? are partial at best, Arnold Berleant
contends that we need to understand art as a
complex aesthetic field encompassing all the
factors that form the context and experience of
art.
  Life of Dante Giovanni Boccaccio,2019-07-07
e;Life of Dantee; brings together the earliest
accounts of Dante available, putting the
celebratory essay of literary genius Giovanni
Boccaccio together with the historical analysis of
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leading humanist Leonardo Bruni. Their writings,
along with the other sources included in this
volume, provide a wealth of insight and
information into Dante's unique character and
life, from his susceptibility to the torments of
passionate love, his involvement in politics,
scholastic enthusiasms and military experience, to
the stories behind the greatest heights of his
poetic achievements.Not only are these accounts
invaluable for their subject matter, they are also
seminal examples of early biographical writing.
Also included in this volume is a biography of
Boccaccio, perhaps as great an influence on world
literature as Dante himself.
  Alan Jackson - Precious Memories (Songbook) Alan
Jackson,2006-08-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist
Songbook). This songbook includes all 15 songs
from the 2006 release, Jackson's first ever gospel
album. Songs: Blessed Assurance * How Great Thou
Art * I'll Fly Away * In the Garden * The Old
Rugged Cross * Softly and Tenderly * What a Friend
We Have in Jesus * and more.
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